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6 November 2016

Ms Pauline Butcher

Programming Officer, Mid Sussex District Plan Examination
c/o 260 Collingwood Road

Sutton

Surrey SM1 2ZNX

Dear Madam
Mid Sussex District Plan Examination
Thank you for your letter of 2 November 2016.

I note the amendment to the question 8.2 re environmental constraints making the housing
requirements undeliverable.

Haywards Heath is essentially a commuter town. Railway capacity is already overstretched to
the extent that it is adversely impacting quality of life and in my view further significant
development in the District should be linked to provision of the necessary additional capacity.
Unfortunately rail capacity is an aspect over which MSDC has little direct control.

Yours faithfull

W P Field (Representor 14791)





